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I invite you join me on a pilgrimage to Indianapolis in July of 2024 to 
attend and participate in this once in a lifetime experience. 
 

First of all, go to Eucharisticcongress.org and check out what the       
congress is all about. 
 

Second, here are some of the details I worked out already. 
 

1) Transportation:  A Motorcoach will leave Hartington the morning of 
July 16.  It will travel to Omaha to pick up more fellow pilgrims.  We 
will stay overnight at a hotel along the way.  On the 17th we will    
arrive in Indianapolis for the event.  The bus will be help us get back 
and forth from our hotel daily to the Lucas Oil Stadium and the     
surrounding convention centers.  The bus will make the journey back 
and forth at around mid-day also.  We will depart for home in the 
afternoon of Sunday, July 21.  We will stay at a hotel along the way 
and get back home on Monday, July 22. 

2) Housing:  We are arranging a hotel in Indianapolis where all of us will 
stay together. 

3) Meals are not part of this package but breakfast might be part of our 
hotel amenities.  We hope to be back at our hotel in the evening for 
sharing and maybe a nightcap. 

4) Registration for the Congress will be discounted since we are using 
the tickets assigned to the Archdiocese. 

 
More details are being worked out.  Total cost, specific hotels, more   
details on the transportation etc. 
 
For now:  Are you interested in being informed as details become        
finalized?   Send me a message:   
 
I need your email address, home address and your text phone number. 
 
Send to:      owkorte@archomaha.org 
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